
 
 

 
 

 
Commission Notice 5/2007 

 
 
Proposed Timetable for conclusion of the Commission’s Interim Review 

of its 2005 Determination on Maximum Levels of Airport Charges at 
Dublin Airport 

The Commission wishes to advise interested parties that it will publish the 

draft conclusions of its Interim Review of the 2005 Determination of Maximum 

Levels of Airport Charges at Dublin Airport (Commission Paper 5/2007) on 

Monday 21st  May 2007.  CP5/2007, with related documents, will be available 

for download from the Commission’s website from midday onwards. 

 

Comments on the matters contained in that document should be submitted to 

the Commission no later than 12.00 noon on  21st June 2007. 

 

All submissions will be carefully considered and the Commission will 

announce a final decision on matters relating to the 2006 – 2009 price caps 

as soon as possible thereafter. 

 

 

 

Cathal Guiomard 
18 May 2007. 
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